
Nursery Newsletter Friday 1st April

Thank you for coming to the Parents Meetings on Wednesday.  We really enjoyed sharing

children’s learning journeys, achievements and next steps with you.

Children watched the frog spawn in the tank really closely and were delighted to see that

it has changed into tadpoles. They are growing bigger and will soon be big enough to

transfer into the pond. After the holidays our topic will be ‘Down on the farm’.  We are

looking forward to receiving fertilised eggs from the farm on April 25th, which we will

look after until they hatch into chicks. Learning about growth really encourages children

to look closely and comment upon the changes they see.

Please find attached a holiday diary for you to help your child fill in with holiday news.

You may want to add photographs or your child might like to draw what they have done.

We look forward to sharing these after the break.

Have a lovely two week break and we will see you on Monday 18th April.

The Nursery Team

Children have really enjoyed learning about Bears this half

term.  One of our favourite Bear stories has been ‘Whatever

Next!’ by Jill Murphy. We heard children talking about the

characters in their play.  We also talked about the things that

the children would take if they went on a picnic to the moon.

We decided to go on our own picnic just like Baby Bear in the

story.  It was lots of fun!




